
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You will hopefully have seen and heard of the upcoming Arnside National School Christmas Fair to 

be held on 14th December, 4-6pm.  The fair will be raising funds for outdoor play equipment and 

educational school trips.  It would be great if you could join us some festive fun, entry fee is £1.50 

adults and 50p children, this includes a mince pie and refreshment. We would also like to tell you 

that at 6pm there will be a Father Christmas lantern procession down to the Promenade for the 

Arnside Christmas Lights switch on, where you can escort your children behind Father Christmas to 

walk down to the Promenade. Bring a torch or make a lantern at the fair to take with you. 

We are also hoping that parents and carers can also help us by donating small toys, gifts or 

stocking fillers for a children’s lucky dip stall.  These donations could be new or nearly new – 

unwanted items you have at home would be ideal. 

Any donation you could offer us would be gratefully received and all proceeds from the fair would 

benefit directly the children of Arnside National School.  Please bring any donations to the school 

office by the Friday 7th December.  

Any questions please get in touch with us by email Arnsidepta@hotmail.com 

 

Kind Regards, 

Arnside School PTA 
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